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We need a Lidil in our area of Salendine Nook, Sainsburys car park is horrendous for
blocking the roads, also it is expensive to shop there, alot of families would be benefit
from this supermarket, it also has room for car parking, also it will employ 40 people, we
dont want more houses, people who live in Outlane and Sowood do not have a large
supermarket for their weekly shop and have to travel into the towns, please think about us

before you think about you refuse permission.





